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Dear Alex

Ofgem Consultation Document - Electricity Act Schedule 9 Statement

Thank you for your consultation document requesting views on Ofgem’s thoughts on options for clarifying and updating the arrangements for producing Schedule 9 statements.  Please note that I am providing this response on behalf of both Northern Electric Distribution Limited (NEDL) and Yorkshire Electricity Distribution plc (YEDL).

We have been party to the work of the Electricity Association’s (EA’s) Environment Steering Group (ESG) and support the EA’s collective submission on behalf of the electricity industry.

NEDL and YEDL have been, and continue to be, consistently responsible and proactive managers of their environmental responsibilities, with track records to match.  We believe essentially that existing regulatory arrangements are wholly adequate, and we look forward to continuing to work constructively with all relevant authorities and stakeholders.

Yours sincerely

Tony Sharp

Regulation Manager

